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Greetings to you from Sr. Beena Thomas, the superior of the Baptistine community 

at Rangajan, Golaghat,Assam. 

We are very glad to get connected to you dear Teachers and Students of 

.  We would like  to thank you for being 

so generous with your contribution for our project for strengthening and improving 

the condition of girl children of North East India, Assam.  Congratulations teachers 

for organizing the Solidarity snack.  Thank you for sacrificing your snack and 

donating for this great cause.  We tell our children to pray for each one of you to 

receive more blessings and graces from the Lord.  Your donation will make a great 

difference in the education of girl children in Assam.   

We are glad that you became part of our mission.  Dear teachers and students, you 

really deserve a great appreciation for organizing this great event and sensitizing 

the small children to uphold the values of generosity and sacrifice.  A big thanks 

and hugs to each of you!!! 

Once again we express our heartfelt gratitude to each of you very personally.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Sr. Beena Thomas, 

   Superior 


